
 

 

We are very happy to inform that our student team - Cherrybytes, 

secured 1st Runner-Up position in the Frontend Women's Hackathon, 

organized by Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan's Sardar Patel Institute of 

Technology, Andheri. They were awarded a gift hamper and prize 

money of ₹4,000/-. 

Name of the team members: 

Aditi Marathe 

Khushi Sayani 

Gunj Waghela 
 

 
 

Hearty Congratulations to them! 
 
 
 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 
                      (Principal) 


